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As this year is very rapidly flying by, the Finance Committee has finally completed and 
submitted procedural updates, which outlines the duties of the finance team.  We meet 
to go over current budget figures and compare to actual expenses and revenue to date, 
as well as monitor our bank balances. 

We make sure that all Incorporated States and Chapters have submitted their annual 
filings with the IRS and keep the IRS updated with any new incorporations. 

It is time once again, to send out budget request forms to prepare the budget for this 
upcoming year. 


